
Records Commission Meeting 
Centerville Municipal Building 

Law Library 
Wednesday, February 14, 2007 

In attendance were Commission members: 

Jennifer Wilder 
Mark Schlagheck 

Scott A. Liberman 

A motion was made by Mr. Libemrnn to approve the minutes of the March 8, 2006 
meeting. Mrs. Wi lder seconded the motion. Motion approved. 

Mrs. Wilder made a motion to approve the various RC-3s that were presented to the 
Commission. These RC-3s were from the following departments: Police, Public Works -
Administration, Public Works - Engineering, Finance, Finance - Income Tax, Finance -
Waste, Finance - Human Resources, City Manager and Yankee Trace. Mr. Liberman 
seconded the motion. Motion approved. 

The meeting was adjourned. 
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